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The new IMO Bookshelf (from 1 May 2022) 

 
A new, browser-based version of the IMO Bookshelf was introduced on 1 May 2022. This 
service provides both online and offline access to IMO publications. 
 
Migrating to the new IMO Bookshelf 
 
If you already use the Windows-based IMO Bookshelf software to read your digital IMO 
publications (e-readers), you may wish to migrate your existing e-readers to the new, 
browser-based IMO Bookshelf service. 
 
Migration can only take place once you have purchased a new e-reader on or after  
1 May 2022, as making a new purchase will automatically trigger the creation of your new 
IMO Bookshelf account. 
 
Once you have your new IMO Bookshelf account, please contact your distributor or reseller 
to arrange for your existing products to be migrated to your new IMO Bookshelf account. 
 
The diagram below shows how the process works. 
 

 
Please note that full migration can only be completed once your Windows-based  
IMO Bookshelf products have been uninstalled on both your main and backup devices. To 
facilitate this, you must be running version 5.13 of the Windows-based IMO Bookshelf 
 

 
Click on the new IMO Bookshelf service for more information. 

 

https://www.imo.org/en/publications/Pages/Distributors-default.aspx
https://www.imo.org/en/publications/Pages/Bookshelf.aspx

